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A Conversation with AGCO's
Brad Arnold

August 11, 2022 / American Ag Network

Brad Arnold, SVP/GM Precision AGCO, sat down with American Ag Network’s Jesse Allen on August 5th to discuss
the impact the recent Precision Planting/Deere decision would have on farmers and precision agriculture. Brad’s
response: “The decision fully validated our position and farmers’ abilities to choose their high-speed planting
technology.” The discussion also focused on Precision Planting’s role in improving farmers’ output and their
environmental impact, as well as exciting new products and services from the precision ag leader.

Hear the interview here.
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